

Happy New Year!

Warm greetings from Nickalous & Kezia Walsh, Directors of Teams Faith Academy. We want to express our deepest gratitude for your continued financial support and prayers. Your commitment is significantly impacting not only our lives but the lives of the children in our community. Your kindness contributes to a brighter future for these children, and we are truly grateful for your partnership. Your generosity is the driving force behind our mission, and we can't thank you enough for being a beacon of hope in our lives and the community of Huddersfield.

In our efforts to teach the Bible to the children, we are glad to say that we have been seeing the fruits of our labor as the children have been able to grasp what they have been taught as well as apply more positive behavioral practices to their lives. However, a few months or a year cannot change everything and we continue to be patient and show love, grace, and mercy as well as pray for the children as they learn to be more Christ-like and have fun while doing it.

This past Christmas season we were able to celebrate the Birth of Christ with the children by having a Christmas / Jesus Birthday Party and it was a hit. We were also able to give them small gifts and remind them that Jesus is the reason for the season. With that said we are looking forward to what this new year has to offer, and we are praying and working towards bigger and better things, as we believe that all things work together for good to them that love God, to them who are the called according to his purpose.

With heartfelt appreciation,
Nickalous & Kezia Walsh
Directors
Teams Faith Academy

